
To: All customers Rep No. C20008SEA

March 15, 2022

Fuji Electric FA Components

& Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We are writing to announce the production discontinuation of some of our products.

Details are described below.

Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

Please also inform all related sections of your company of this discontinuation.

Product name

Series name

Type All part numbers beginning with BC**E1 and their related accessories (BC9**)

Reason for discontinuation

Replacement models No Replacment

Date of discontinuation

Attachments No Attachment

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts.

Others There are no other relevant matters related to this discontinuation.

　

March 25, 2022

Notification of Production Discontinuation:
Miniature Circuit Breakers (MCB), BE1 Series.

Miniature Circuit Breakers (MCB).

 BE1 Series

Production discontinuation due to low demand from the specific markets or customers

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.


